
ACBL – San Diego Unit 539
June 5th 2011

Annual meeting

President

 Vicki Creamer called the meeting to order at 12:36 PM.

She gave a yearly report, beginning by thanking Karen Dempsey, Publicity Chair, Jan Fischer, Awards Chair, Virginia 
Wofford, Membership Chair and Marian Zeldin, Hospitality Chair for the excellent service they had given to the Unit.
She  informed  the  membership  that  the  Unit  has  been  losing  money  over  the  past  two  years  and  welcomed  any 
suggestions to help this situation.

Treasurer 

Barb Holles reported that at the end of May the Unit was down $2,400 for the year, following $2,500 the previous year.  

Election results

Laura Loring announced the election results. The successful candidates were.

Vi Brekenridge
John Boackle
Vicki Creamer
Lori Hamm Warner
John Lagodimos
Sandra Schumsky

Awards 

Awards were presented by the Vice President Andrew Loh.

Meeting Adjourned at 12:55 PM.

Approved _____________ Joan Maden Secretary 


